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This workshop will bring together top researchers worldwide for a retrospective of the Thematic Program that took place 
at the Fields Institute from January to June 2010 and covered the entire spectrum of Quantitative Finance up to then.

In the three years since the Thematic Program, Quantitative Finance has developed in new directions while continuing 
to expand in the established channels. With that in mind, we have invited the biggest thinkers in our subject to give 
forward-looking talks to give a broad perspective on crucial issues, ranging from the technical to the conceptual.

The Fields Institute will embark on a new partnership with the Global Risk Institute for Financial Services (GRI), created 
in 2012 and based in Toronto, and this workshop is the first major event in this new relationship.


